
 

Dress Code 

 

Town and Country School has a standardized dress code for the following purposes: 

● To create a positive disciplined environment in the school. 

● To assist students in concentrating on academic, personal, and social growth rather than 

on clothing “competitions”. 

● To help reduce peer pressure. 

● To create a positive image in the community. 

● To eliminate offensive fashions. 

● To cut down on school clothing costs. 

The administration and teacher at Town and Country School will maintain and enforce the dress 

code from the time a student arrives on campus until the student leaves the campus.  Dress code 

violations will result in loss of privileges and a phone call to the parent requesting the 

proper dress code be brought to school.  If a parent is unable to bring the students 

appropriate attire, the following action will be taken: 

● Lower School/Middle School:  The school will attempt to find appropriate clothing from 

the dress code closet to address the situation.  Continued violation of dress code will 

warrant a phone call home from the teacher.  Students may lose free dress privileges 

should the dress code policy not be followed. 

● High School:  If a parent is unable to bring the student a change of clothes, he/she will 

spend a day in the office but will be able to complete all assignments for credit. 

 


